WEEKLY NEWS 3rd edition 15 May 2015

Major Resurfacing Works on A63 Selby Bypass

This week the full road closure continues to ensure safety of the workforce and the travelling public.
The contractors are continuing to work between the hours of 7am and 7pm.

The plant / machinery has continued planing out to a depth of 270mm. This week over 4000 tonnes of
planings have been transported off site.

Planing at Potters Roundabout.




1500T of road base has been laid between the A19 Greencore and Potters Roundabout this week.

Highways Officers continue to monitor the diversion route and traffic congestion throughout the day.

Due to the weight restriction on the A19 New Street, HGV drivers are reminded that they should follow the
HGYV diversion via the A63/ M62/A19 for south bound traffic and vice versa.

We apologise for the disruption caused and thank the public for their patience and understanding during
these works.



